
About Me
Hey everyone! I’m Darcy Mickelson, the Pre-K Assistant.
I have spent most of my “mom-ing” career at home
raising my babies but I’m glad to be back at VCS for my
second year! I love the bubble that is Pre-K :). Where real
life can be put on hold for four hours and I can just be
around the cuteness of Pre-K. The staff is also amazing-
so kind, thoughtful, and just great at what they do. It’s so
cool to know that not only the staff is praying for your
family when you’re going through something but also
your kids’ classmates (thank you group prayer time…
you all know a little bit more about me than I’d care to
share…). 

I joined staff last year when my youngest headed to 
Pre-K. Totally not a helicopter mom move… But, being a
“helicopter” (or just super loving and involved!) mom, I
know what it’s like to drop your kid off at school and
then pray like crazy that they are being taken care of
and having fun. 
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So rest easy Pre-K parents; my goal is to bring that
mother’s care to the classroom so your child will look
forward to coming to school each day (and so you don’t
have to dread sending/fight to send them!).

I’d say my hobby is making my house prettier. I love a
“clean” house (as clean as we can keep it while still living
life and letting kids be kids); I love to decorate and
organize. I am no Joanna Gaines but Pinterest helps me get
a little bit closer. I also love summer-having a tan, eating on
our patio, campfires, 4th of July, and just being outside
with my kids.

I have so many verses underlined and journaled but one
that is relevant to why I want to be a part of this school and
why my husband works so hard to be able to send our kids
here is 3 John 1:4 “It is the greatest joy of my life to hear
that my children are consistently living their lives in the
ways of truth!”.

Let’s have a great 2025-2026 school year!


